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POSTPONEMENT OF INTERVIEW SCHEDULE 

FOR THE POST OF SENIOR PERSONAL ASSISTANT 
 

In view of the outbreak of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19), the interview 
for recruitment to the post of Senior Personal Assistant (which were scheduled 
during 23.3.2020 to 26.3.2020) has been postponed. The fresh dates will be 
intimated in due course. The candidates are advised to regularly visit the Supreme 
Court Website (www.sci.gov.in) (Under Recruitment Link) for updates on the 
subject matter. 


